SUPERIOR INDUSTRIES INTERNATIONAL, INC.
7800 WOODLEY AVENUE e VAN NUYS, CA 91406-1788

SUP@@"@ (818) 781-4973 o TELEX:65-1454 o FAX: (818) 376-0467

January 9, 1992

Mr. Bernie Boston

Mr. Ed Kerr

The Greenspan Company
3600 Wilshire Blvd.
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Bernie and Ed:

I want to tell you how much we at Superior appreciated working
with both of you and your staff during the completion of the fire
loss project. You are both to be congratulated for demonstrating
your expertise in an area that is foreign to us. The completion
of the insurance claim with Factory Mutual was highly
satisfactory to our company. That is a credit to your hard
effort and keen knowledge in this very specialized field.

Please convey my'best to Herb and your other associates who
contributed to the final successful completion of our fire loss
on Raymer Street.

All good wishes to both of you for a happy and successful 1992.
Sincerely,

SUP OR INDUSTRIES INTERNATIONAL, INC.

b//// uis L. Borick

President
LLB/mt

cc: J. Ornstein



